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From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, March 12, 2021 6:22 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-12

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Gail Babcook

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Please reconsider changing the seasonal cottage owners to residential. The costs of Hydro have gone above what
they should be. Delivery charges are so unrealistic they should be lowered . Delivery and the cost of hydro is
making things more expensive. Due to the pandemic these changes should be delayed for ALL hydro paying
customers. Best regards and please take the costs of hydro serious, for us little guys!





